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MEMORANDUM
DATE: May 5, 2015
TO: All Louisiana Medicaid Providers

FROM: J. Ruth Kennedy; Medicaid Director

SUBJECT:  Changes in Point of Sale (POS) Response for Louisiana Medicaid Fee for Service
(FFS) Pharmacy Program

Effective April 27, 2015, the FFS Point of Sale (POS) response for pharmacy claim
reimbursement will be itemized as follows:

NCPDP Field Response

506-F6 Ingredient cost paid only

507-F7 Dispensing fee including provider fee
509-F9 Total amount paid

Previously the dispensing fee and the provider fee was included in the NCPDP field 506-F6
(ingredient cost paid) with the ingredient cost.

Your continued cooperation and support of the Louisiana Medicaid Program efforts to coordinate
care and improve health are greatly appreciated.

If you have questions about the contents of this memo, you may contact the Pharmacy Help Desk
at (800) 437-9101, send a fax to (225) 342-1980, or refer to www.lamedicaid.com.
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